GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No.87/M(C )/202/10 VOL(II) New Delhi, dated le 112017

The Principal Chief Mechanical Engineers,
All Indian Railways

Rail Coach Factory, Kapurthala
Integral Coach Factory / Chennai,
Modern Coach Factory, RBL

Sub: Printing of Safety message on doors of coaches.

With a view to spread awareness among Railway users about the safety measures
while travelling, it has been decided that following message should be displayed in
the coaches near the gates:-

“Please do not open doors of train before the train stops at Platform in the
interest of safety to prevent any untoward incidents”.

Arrangements may please be made for display of above message near gates in
clear visibility of travelling public.
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Dir. Mech Engg.(Chg.)
Railway Board

Copy to:- Executive Director, CAMTECH, Maharajpur, Gwalior, Madhya
Pradesh - Pin — 474005.




